@ Riverview School

Dear Riverview Community,

The excitement and positive messages of support we have received since announcing our
acquisition of the Twin Brooks Golf Course has been remarkable, and we are so lucky to
be able to take this monumental step towards investing in the future of Riverview and our
community.

We wanted to share the following newspaper article from the Cape Cod Times and radio

spot from CAl, the NPR Station for the Cape and Islands regarding the announcement
made on Tuesday.

Cape Cod Times
Article

CAIl Radio
Article

We are looking forward to future conversations and planning and will continue to keep you
informed as we progress through the next phases of this project.
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Stewart Miller, Head of School
Riverview School

P.S. These articles can also be found on the Riverview website by clicking here.
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https://www.capecodtimes.com/story/news/local/2024/02/14/twin-brooks-housing-project-dropped-riverview-school-acquires-land/72583241007/
https://www.capeandislands.org/local-news/2024-02-14/apartment-plan-for-twin-brooks-canceled-riverview-school-to-buy-the-40-acre-property
https://www.riverviewschool.org/news#news-and-press
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